From: SSLS Arboricultural 

Sent: 30 November 2016 14:05

To: Planning; SSLS Arboricultural

Subject: RE: Bicester Heritage Buckingham Road Bicester OX26 5HA [16/01805/F] 

Regrettably the attached plan does not effectively consider the relationship between the proposed development and the trees on site. In order for this to proceed any further a BS 5837(2012) compliant tree survey needs to be submitted prior to determination.

Rhodri Jones 

Arboriculture Officer (south) 

Cherwell District & South Northants Councils

01295 221708

 01295 221878 
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Follow us on Twitter: @Cherwellcouncil
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-----Original Message-----

From: Planning 

Sent: 18 November 2016 15:01

To: SSLS Arboricultural

Subject: Bicester Heritage Buckingham Road Bicester OX26 5HA [16/01805/F] 

Please see attached consultation document.

Regards

Development Management

